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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, 2013,
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO No. 28, s. 2001,

but only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel/ staff, as weu as
the concerned public.
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AppLlcIATION FOR THE TnAcllsTBM scHOLARSHlp pROGRAnd

Please be informed that the Gokongwei Brothers Foundation is currently
accepting applications for its Teachs'IEM Program, which ains to support  the
teacher's education and training, particularly in STEM fields and other related
arcas (MAED-EM, SPED).

Attached is the letter of invitation from the Dean of the Graduate School of
Angeles University Foundation, Elvira S. Balinas, PhD.

For your inforrmtion and guidance

Encl.: As stated
NC;X I C:I:I)-C:BS I

DCSED
VAIA:FTNG

Mac/LL'%rf  %

:=L==*====    -.ccnemLm.s

Jesus St., Brgy. Pulungbulu, Angeles City 2009
901 -q+()S  /zl (  1[\  (,  (le



ANGELES UNIVERSITY FOLTNDATION
GRADUATE SCHOOL

OFFICE OF THE  DEAN

March 8, 2024

ENGR. EireARD c. DOMiNGO, phD, cEsO v,
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Angeles City

Dear  Dr.  Domingo,

Greetings from the Angeles University Foundation!

As part Of our effort to provide opportunities for professional growth and development of our teachers,
we are delighted to share with you this invitation from the Gokongwei Brothers Foundation (GBF).

The GBF is currently accepting applications for its TeachsTEM Scholarship Program, which aims to
support teachers' education and training, particularly in STEM fields and other related areas (MAED
EM, SPED). This year, the foundation has allocated 330 scholarship slots and is keen to receive at
least 100 applications from AUF, one of the partners of GBF.

We would appreciate it if those interested in pursuing their Master's programs could attend the
ONLINE orientation intended for:

•     Graduate students enrolled in Master of Arts/Science in Education majoring in STEM,
Educational Management, Special Education, and related courses;

•     Faculty members engaged in K-12 or undergraduate programs who are contemplating or
currently pursuing their master's degree;

The orientation sessions are scheduled for the following dates:

•     March 13, 2024, from 10:30AMto 12:00 PM
•     March20, 2024, from 10:30AMto 12:00 PM

We kindly request your endorsement of this invitation to the DepEd Angeles faoulty to attend the
orientation.  DepEd Angeles City may inform us of its preferred orientation date for interested
applicants so we can with GBF for the Zoom link.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and support in this important initlative. Should you have
any inquiries or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Vvarm regards,

k

ELVIRA S. BALINAS, Ph.D.
Dean


